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I support LD 342 and LD 343 and “they ought to pass”
we are subsidizing the Chinese solar panel industry, and out-of-state solar panel 
installation companies, with little to no benefit to us as ratepayers.
With the extremely high cost of our electricity supply, and with Central Maine Power 
periodically increasing our electricity delivery rate, our state should be working 
tirelessly to reduce our electricity costs, not watch them continuously go up.  I believe
nuclear electricity generation is much more efficient and affordable than either solar 
or wind.


